

8th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 1 - 'The Deep' Trip - Tuesday 7th March 2023

Linked to our curriculum topic for the 2023 Spring Term, we have organised an educational visit for Year 1 to 'The Deep' on Tuesday 7th March 2023.

All children will be supervised and accompanied by staff from the school. Your child will require a packed lunch and a drink for the trip and must wear full school uniform. If your child usually has a free school meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child, please indicate this via ParentPay.

A contribution of £8.50 is required to help cover the cost of the visit (this includes the cost of the transport; entry into 'The Deep' and an educational workshop).

Please log onto ParentPay to give consent for your child to attend this trip and pay the donation before Monday 20th February 2023.

With many thanks for your anticipated support.

Kindest regards

Mrs Shenton Year 1 Teacher

St Thomas More Voluntary Catholic Academy St Thomas More Road, Hull, HU4 7NP Tel. 01482 354093 Email. admin@stmhull.org www.stmhull.org

Executive
Head/CEO
Mrs Karen Siedle

@stmacademy
@STM Hull

Acting Head of School
Mr Gary Shaw

